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Become a Board/Director Member:

Volunteer:

Want to Get Involved?

Thank You

Our beach is the best around, thanks to our many
volunteers and members who do their part to
maintain our shared space. Whether it’s through
paying the membership dues or volunteering time
and energy, we are  able to ensure the beach and
pavilion areas are clean, safe, and well-kept. 

A special thank you to Shelly Riedlinger for her years
of service as WLHA Board President. This Spring
marks the end of Shelly’s tenure as she has decided
to step down. Shelly, along with her husband Tom
are critical members of our HOA. Together, they
have contributed countless hours, resources, and
dedication to promote the welfare of our members
and residents. We strive to continue the legacy
Shelly leaves behind and maintain the standards
she has set. Thank you, Shelly! 

Life’s a BeachUpcoming Events

BOARD MEMBERS

Beach Clean-up: 
May 11-Raindate: May 18
followed by Potluck
Breakfast

First Association Meeting:
May 26 followed by
picnic (bring a dish)

Second Association Meeting:
July 7 followed by Silent
Auction and Golf Cart
Parade

Last Association Meeting:
September 1

Beach Clean-up and closing: 
TBD

*Please check the website and
Facebook page for periodic
updates. 

*All meetings begin at 10 am 

There are three seats expiring this year: Treasurer
and two Director positions. If you are interested,
please reach out to JoAn Holcomb for more
information. 

We are always looking for volunteers to help with
events or committees. Please reach out or join us
during one of our scheduled association meetings.
Some of our committees are: Dock, Fundraising, and
Grievance. 

President: Shelly Riedlinger, 2024

Treasurer: Dennis Creedon, 2024

Secretary: Reina Wells, 2026
DIRECTORS: 

Ceciel Lumpkins II, 2026
Brent Ray, 2024

Jessica Hagen-Turner, 2024

Vice President: JoAn Holcomb



YEAR IN REVIEW
It has been another great year for the Woodstock Lakepoint Homeowners Association in 2023. Thank you to
each member who continue to pay the minimal membership dues. These dues are critical to the
maintenance and upkeep of our shared property. As stated above, our beach is well sought after as witnessed
by all of the Facebook debates :) Additionally, the dues help maintain the lily pads, buoys, picnic tables,
bathrooms, sand, and website. Security cameras and lighting needs will be reassessed for possible install in
2024. 
This year, we continued the tradition of voting for Yard of the Year (congrats to the Sutten family) and Most
Improved Yard (no nominees, but we’ll get them in 2024!). The most important award for the year is the
Volunteer of the Year award which went to Brent Ray. Brent is responsive and has a great servant attitude. He
is exactly the type of member we need to be successful. Thank you, Brent! 
Thank you for another fantastic year, we look forward to seeing you in 2024! 

Connect with Us: 
Website: www.wlha.info
Facebook: Woodstock Lakepoint Homeowners Association WLHA


